
South Central Christian Men’s Evangelistic Fellowship 

October 28 at Licking – Family Night 

 

Barry welcomed everybody. John from Cabool said 

opening prayer.  Don reported on church plants. Barry 

reported on Campus House.  Mark gave report on Rock 

Garden church camp. Bigger attendance this year.   

Barry talked about scholarships recipients and 

scholarship accounts.  Rick moved to re-elect current 

officers. Motion seconded, and passed. Georgia gave 

away several items. 

SLCC youth sang several contemporary songs. 

 


